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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 9:40 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret

Subject: FW: Rate increase

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098, Aquarion Water
Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: RICHARD MCLEAN [mailto: mamerick@verizon.net]
Sent: Sunday, October 26, 2008 6:15 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Rate increase

Your rate increase is excessive in these tough economic times. It would be a little easier to swallow if you made
the increase less “greedy”. (GREED IS NOT GOOD!!!)
Thank you,
Mary Anne McLean
25 Nudd Avenue
Hampton Beach
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